
 
 
 
 

Decision on District Plan Change 
 
As of 14 January 2009, the Queenstown Lakes District Council notifies its decision 
on Plan Change 24: Affordable and Community Housing to the Queenstown Lakes 
Partially Operative District Plan. 
 
 
Plan Change 24 – Affordable and Community Housing 
 
The purpose of Plan Change 24 is to introduce affordable housing into the policies of 
the District Plan so that it can become a relevant matter when plan changes/ 
variations are proposed, as well as when resource consent applications are 
considered. This is so the impacts of planning changes on affordability, both positive 
and negative, are addressed. 
 
 
Where can I view the decisions?  
 
A full copy of the above decisions can be inspected at the following locations:  
 
• Queenstown Lakes District Council offices during normal office hours (8.00am to 

5.00pm) at 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown and 48 Ardmore Street, Wanaka.  
• Queenstown Lakes District Libraries: Queenstown (10 Gorge Road) Wanaka 

(Bullock Creek/Dunmore Street), Arrowtown (58 Buckingham Street). 
• Lakes Environmental, Shotover Street, Queenstown and 33-35 Reece Crescent, 

Wanaka. 
• Council website- www.qldc.govt.nz 
 
For further information regarding the above decision please call the Council on 441 
0499. 
 
This notice is pursuant to Clauses 10 and 11 of the First Schedule to the Resource 
Management Act 1991. 


